
From:   Community and Children’s Services Committee    Friday, 9 October 2015 
 
To:   Establishment Committee 

Culture, Heritage and Libraries Committee 
Board of Governors for the City of London School  
Board of Governors for the City of London School for Girls 
Board of Governors for the City of London Freeman’s School 
Board of Governors for the Guildhall School for Music and Drama 
Barbican Centre Board 

 
The Committee received a report of the Director of Community and Children’s Services 
regarding the Local Authorities Designated Officer (LADO) activity for the period of April 
2014 to March 2015, which is contained in the annual report for the City and Hackney 
Safeguarding Children’s Board.  
 
In response to a query, Members were advised of the activity that had taken place to raise 
the profile of this role and the recommendations for 2015/2016 in relation to multi-agency 
training.  
 
RESOLVED – it was moved by the Chairman, seconded by the Deputy Chairman and 
unanimously agreed by the Committee that the report be circulated for information to the 
following Committees: 

 Establishment Committee 

 Culture, Heritage and Libraries Committee 

 Board of Governors for the City of London School  

 Board of Governors for the City of London School for Girls 

 Board of Governors for the City of London Freeman’s School 

 Board of Governors for the Guildhall School for Music and Drama 

 Barbican Centre Board 
 


